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[ IC CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 3-95, February 06,
1995 ]

WALK-IN EXAMINATION FOR APPLICANTS FOR INSURANCE
AGENTS EXAMINATION

Effective February 4, 1995, the Insurance Commission shall conduct walk-in test to
applicants for insurance agents' license every Saturday at 8:30 to 9:30 A.M. and
10:00 to 11:00 A.M. at the premises of the Insurance Commission building. Due to
limited space available, walk-in applications will be processed on a first-come first-
served basis. However, all efforts shall be exerted to accommodate as many walk-in
applicants as possible.

(SGD.) ADELITA A. VERGEL DE DIOS

Insurance Commissioner
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